

July 24, 2025

RE: 25-00357, Provision of Seven (7) Non-Revenue Vehicles

Dear Prospective Bidder,

This letter serves as notification of Hampton Roads Transit's cancellation of the referenced IFB No. 25-00357.

HRT intends to resolicit the services shortly. The new solicitation will be sent directly to all vendors previously identified as potential bidders. No action is required on your part at this time.

Your interest in this solicitation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Fevrier Valmond

Assistant Director of Procurement

cc: Sonya Luther

Monique Battle